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The sixth National Deaf Table Tennis Championship takes place on Saturday June 6 – and entries are now open.

The competition, organised by UKDTTA, is at Woodfield Table Tennis Club in Wolverhampton. The closing date
for entries is May 30.

For further information or to request an entry form, please contact the UKDTTA Chair Person, Serena Gilmour at
serenagilmour@hotmail.co.uk
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